
Year 1/2 Autumn Term 

What would you find in a deep, 

dark wood? 
Welcome to the Autumn term in Year 1/2. The children this term will be immersed in an 

enchanted forest environment investigating  the question ‘What would you find in a deep, 

dark wood?’  

Throughout the term, we will  be focussing on different stories and poems that are set in 

a wood.  We will be also be focussing on our performance skills with our Christmas  

Production as an end product.  

 Key dates: 

18.09.12 KS1 Open Afternoon for parents. 2.15pm 

23.10.18 Harvest Festival 

26.10.18 Half Term 

05.11.18 Children return to school 

04.12.18 Christmas Carol Concert 

11.12.18 KS1 Nativity to Parents PM 

13.12.18 KS1 Nativity to Parents AM 

14.12.18 Christmas Jumper Day 

18.12.18 Year 1/2 Christmas Party PM 

19.12.18 4.00 - 5.30pm Christmas Disco 

21.12.18 Christmas Holidays 

 Clubs: 

Mr Seymour’s Singing Club 

will begin on the first week 

back after the October half 

term.  

 

Year 2 Film Club will begin 

on the first week back after 

the October half term.  

 

General: 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform for school, including        ap-

propriate indoor shoes.  Please also ensure that your child’s name is written in all cloth-

ing brought to school.  

Year 1 PE is on a Wednesday afternoon. Year 2 PE is on a Thursday afternoon. The chil-

dren will need a PE kit every week.  

 A reminder that PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers. Your child should also 

bring a tracksuit top and bottoms ( or similar) for outdoor activities.  


